
                     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 The Earth Beneath Our Feet 
Routines 

Physical Education 

Pear Class will have PE on 

Tuesday and Plum will have PE 

on Wednesday. Please bring 

your PE kit in to be kept in 

school. 

 
 

General Reminders 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named water 

bottle and jumper in school. 

Please also make sure that 

your child has a coat and 

wellies every day as well. 

 

Reading at home: 

We will continue to change 

reading books once a week. 

The change day will now be 

FRIDAY for everyone. 

Children will be getting one 

decodable book based on 

their phonics learning, as well 

as a reading for pleasure 

text. 

Please listen to your child 

read AT LEAST 4 times a 

week.  

 

Maths Homework: 

Please continue to complete 

the weekly workouts. We will 

collect them in and mark 

them on a Friday. 
 

 

 

YEAR 1 
MISS BECKETT, MISS 

LEAKE, MRS BELL, MRS 

AMOR AND MISS WOODMAN 

 

Welcome back year 1! We hope you enjoyed the break. 

Our focus for this term is The Earth Beneath Our Feet. In 

geography we will be looking at the four seasons and how this 

relates to different weather patterns within the UK.  

The main text that we will be reading is: ‘The Three Little Pigs’, 

as well as a variety of free verse poetry. 

In maths we will be moving on to working with numbers within 

20 and we are excited to start our ‘animals including humans’ 

topic in science. 

You will find more details of the children’s leaning on the topic 

web and knowledge organizers which are also posted on the 

‘Comms’ page of the school website. 

If you have any questions or queries please communicate with 

us through Seesaw or via the school office. 

Thank you, 

Miss Beckett and Miss Leake 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

